
 
 
 
 
 

 
Suntree United Methodist School 

In-House Registration 

2024-2025 School Year 

   
The first of our two-part registration process is beginning at Suntree United Methodist 
School. If you would like your child(ren) to attend SUMS or the SUMC Tiny Two Program 
for the 2024-2025 school year, you must complete and turn in one of the attached 
preregistration forms to your child's teacher(s) or the SUMS Office no later than Friday, 
February 9, 2024.  We will use the attached pre-registration forms to determine your 
class choice and to prepare our initial class lists for the next school year. 

   
If you pre-register for the 2024-2025 school year, you will receive an envelope back 

through your child’s Communication Folder with a checklist for Final Registration. Please 
return this envelope in your child’s Communication Folder with your completed Final 
Registration checklist, documents, and necessary fees by Friday, March 1, 2024. The first 
month of tuition is not due until August, when school begins.  
 
 

Final Registration paperwork will be available to print on our website on February 16th.   
https://sumschool.wixsite.com/suntree 

  
VPK students will need to obtain a Certificate of Eligibility. Here is the link: 
https://www.floridaearlylearning.com/ 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the front office.  
  
We are looking forward to another fantastic year at SUMS!  
   
 

Suntree United Methodist Staff 
 

 

https://sumschool.wixsite.com/suntree
https://www.floridaearlylearning.com/

